

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN QUEZON CITY

VOIP TRUNKLINE: 981-8500 LOCAL: 2558, 2556 DIRECT LINE: (632) 929-5401, (632) 927-1835

FAX: (632) 928-2863

E-MAIL: chancellor.updiliman@up.edu.ph

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

07 October 2020

MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-20-047

TO

Deans, Directors, Heads of Units

SUBJECT :

All U.P. Academic Employees Union (AUPAUE) Diliman

Chapter General Assembly

The All U.P. Academic Employees Union (AUPAEU) Diliman Chapter will be holding its **General Assembly on 15 October 2020, Thursday, 1:00-3:00 PM via Zoom**. I encourage our faculty members and REPS to participate in the Assembly. Attendance to the activity will be on official time.

FIDEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc. Chancellor